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From the Principal
MR. HEINOLD

This past month, we got to celebrate the 100th day of school. I want

to thank our Kindergarten classes for keeping us updated on this

incredible milestone! That is over 100 days of learning, growing, and

achieving at high levels for each of our Bobcat students.

While we sometimes look back at the good times that we've had so

far,  we will continue to look forward to the future and the

opportunities that await. Starting this month, our 5th graders will

begin to explore options available to them at the Middle School

through course selection. Our 3rd graders will be preparing for the

IREAD-3 assessment to be taken in early March. Our 1st and 3rd

graders are preparing for their Spring choir concert. We also have

several clubs and sports continuing throughout the Spring.

With all that is going on, I'd like to take just a moment to thank all of

our parents and families for supporting your students through  these

activities and in their school work. So, thank you!

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to reach out. Go Bobcats! 

justinheinold@npusc.k12.in.us or 219-778-9388 

2/2 - CLUB PHOTOS FOR YEARBOOK

2/2 - GIRLS BASKETBALL @ 4:00PM (HOME) 

2/3 - GIRLS BASKETBALL @ 4:30PM (HOME)

2/10 - 5TH GRADE ETIQUETTE LUNCHEON

2/10 - GIRLS BASKETBALL @ 4:00PM
(HOME)

2/14 - PTO MEETING @ 3:30PM (PV
LIBRARY)

2/16 - ALL PRO DAD'S BREAKFAST @
7:30AM

2/22 - GIRLS BASKETBALL @ 4:30PM
(AWAY-WALKERTON) 

2/25 - NO SCHOOL

2/28 - FLEX/E-LEARNING DAY

Important Dates to Know:
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Information from Around the Prairie

From the PTO

The date for the Winter Carnival has been changed to

February 19th, still at New Prairie Middle School. Thank

you to those who have helped plan or support this event

through donations. More information will be coming out

as plans are finalized.

Beginning in February, the cost of popcorn on Popcorn

Thursdays will be increasing to $0.50 per bag. 

We will also be having Valentine Candy Grams for

students to purchase and send to their classmates or

teachers leading up to Valentine's Day.

The PTO is still looking for coordinators and volunteers to

assist with upcoming events. Be sure to join us at the next

meeting for more information.  You may always contact

the PTO Board at PTOPVE@gmail.com for more

information.

Attendance

Regular school attendance is a key factor in student

success. If your student is going to be absent for all or

part  of the school day, including for illness or

appointments, please contact our main office at 219-778-

9388 or 574-654-7258. Thank you!

E-learning Days

The weather in Northwest Indiana can certainly be

unpredictable. Should NPUSC be on future e-learning

days, students should login to their iPads and complete

the attendance work first. Please also encourage your

students to complete all of their work before returning to

school. Teachers are available to answer students

questions until 3:00pm.

If a student has left their iPad at school, they may login to

any device using their regular Google account

information. If you are having additional technology

concerns, you may reach out to Mrs. Pardy at

cpardy@npusc.k12.in.us or by phone at 219-778-1485.

 

Above: Congratulations to our
two winners from the 4th grade
on their history test! 

Right: Students
practicing their

floor hockey
skills in physical
education class. 


